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The date has been set for the 5th Annual Dave Flanagan Memorial Golf Outing at Brookmeadow
Country Club on Thursday, September 19th.
In November of 2008, RJ O'Connell & Associates, Inc. lost their good friend and colleague, Dave
Flanagan, suddenly to a heart attack. He was too young to leave them and his young family and the
loss of his income has an impact on the family. In 2009, RJ O'Connell initiated the annual Dave
Flanagan Memorial Golf Outing for the benefit of the Flanagan Family Children's Fund.
Flanagan enjoyed golf and often commented on how he wished he had more time to play. Let's take
the time for Flanagan, and have an enjoyable round of golf with friends and support this event. If you
do not golf, please join for the awards, buffet and silent auction at the end of the round.
For registration forms, contact:
Kerry Aquino, RJ O'Connell & Associates, Inc., 80 Montvale Ave., Suite 201, Stoneham, MA 02180
or by phone: 781-279-0180 x110; fax: 781-279-0173; or email: kerry.aquino@rjoconnell.com.
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